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Dear Parent: 
 
We are pleased to offer students of the Booker Independent School District access to the 
district computer network for electronic mail and the Internet.  To gain access to e-mail 
and the Internet, all students under the age of 18 must obtain parental permission and 
must sign and return the attached form to his/her campus office.  Students 18 and over 
may sign their own forms. 
 
Access to e-mail and the Internet will enable students to explore thousands of libraries, 
databases, and bulletin boards while exchanging messages with Internet users throughout 
the world.  Families should be warned that some material accessible via the Internet may 
contain items that are illegal, defamatory, inaccurate or potentially offensive to some 
people.  Booker ISD has contracted with an Internet filtering company that helps monitor 
such sites.  While our intent is to make Internet access available to further educational 
goals and objectives, students may find ways to access other materials as well.   We 
believe that the benefits to students from access to the Internet, in the form of information 
resources and opportunities for collaboration, exceed any disadvantages.  But ultimately, 
parents and guardians of minors are responsible for setting and conveying the standards 
that their children should follow when using media and information sources.  
 
Each parent permission form must be returned for each child at enrollment. Without a 
signed form, your child will not be given access to the BISD network or the Internet. 
 
By signing this form, each student and parent agree to follow the rules and policies listed 
therein.  
 
___________________________________________  ___________________________ 
Signature of Parent or Guardian                  Date 
 
___________________________________________  ___________________________ 
Signature of Student (6-12)        Date 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 



 


